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Export LCL Haiti
Resumption of our direct LCL service to Port-au-Prince, HT

Dear valued customer,

We are pleased to announce that we are resuming our direct service 
to Port-au-Prince, Haiti.

Below please find our next departures:

Vessel: ETS ETA cut-off

CMA CGM CARL ANTOINE May 27th June 24th May 22nd

GUAYAQUIL EXPRESS June, 3rd July, 1st May 29th

For further information please contact your local SACO Shipping team.

SACO Shipping GmbH

SACO Shipping GmbH - Facebook SACO Shipping GmbH - LinkedIn

17.05.2024

http://www.wwalliance.com/
http://www.saco.de/
https://www.facebook.com/SACO-Shipping-GmbH-192440357512256/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://www.linkedin.com/company/3844427?trk=tyah&trkInfo=clickedVertical:company,entityType:entityHistoryName,clickedEntityId:company_company_company_company_company_company_company_company_company_3844427,idx:0
https://www.instagram.com/saco_shipping/
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